
Carl Jennings 
 

I am writing today to support the Intended Use Plan for the Lagoon Water Service Loop
Replacement in the amount of $10,244,000. As vital infrastructure for the citizens in Kotzebue it is
necessary to have reliable distribution of potable water. As Public Works Director for the City of
Kotzebue I recognize the importance of ensuring safe reliable delivery of drinking water. Thank
you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Carl D Jennings


